
World Heritage Sweden
Reactive Monitoring Mission in Laponia

The Laponia World Heritage site was raised during the Committee meeting in New 
Delhi due to planned mining activities in Kallak. 

At the Committee meeting in Riyadh in 2023, a decision was made to visit to the site 
Laponia by Unesco together with the expert bodies Icomos and IUCN. The visit was 
carried out in May 2024, under the direction of the Swedish National Heritage Agency 
in close cooperation with the Swedish Environmental Protection Agency and Laponia.

The World Heritage Committee now urge the Sweden not to make any further 
decisions on the matter before the report from the Unesco visit to Laponia is presented 
at the next committee meeting in 2025.



 Lobbying for sustainable finance: the 
Committee on Cultural Affairs, Swedish 
National Heritage board, the Ministry of 
Culture and debate in the Swedish 
parliament

 New webbsite!

 National project with the Swedish Agency 
for Economic and Regional Growth
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